
New Japan Consul-General to call on VIC Governor 

 

10 November, 2011 

Consulate-General of Japan, Melbourne 

 

1. On Monday, 14 November, the new Consul-General of Japan in 

Melbourne, Mr Hidenobu Sobashima will make an official call on the 

Governor of Victoria, The Hon Alex Chernov AO, QC. 

 

2. Mr Sobashima arrived in Melbourne on October 5, 2011. This official 

courtesy call will formally inaugurate his assignment as 

Consul-General of Japan. 

 

3. Mr Sobashima plans to express to the Governor his determination to 

contribute to further consolidation and development of the already 

cordial relationship between Japan and Victoria, in various areas 

including business relations and cultural exchanges. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: Ms Noriyo Shoji 

Political and Economic Section  

                                     +61-3-9679-4510(ext: 805) 

noriyo.shoji@mofa.go.jp 

 


